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Commission permanente du conseil municipal sur le développement culturel et la qualité du milieu de vie  
 
Public study – The 21st Century Library  
 

The standing committee is holding a public study on the project titled La bibliothèque du XXIe siècle (The 21st 
Century Library). The goal of this project is to improve services provided in Montréal public libraries, using new 
technologies. The standing committee would like to gather your input regarding the general direction as well as the 
course of action to take in order to equip Montréal with a modern and widely accessible library network.    

 
Date: June 3, 2010 September 1, 2010 
Time: 7 p.m. 5 p.m 
Subject:  Public study Adoption of 

recommendations 
Place:  City hall 

275, rue Notre-Dame 
Est, Council chamber  

City hall 
275, rue Notre-Dame 
Est, Council chamber 

Public 
transportation: 
 

Champ-de-Mars metro station  www.stm.info  

         

ACCESSIBILITY 
Persons with reduced mobility may use the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin). The council chamber room is 
equipped with an auditory assistance system. If you are using headsets, tune in to 100.3 FM for clear coverage. 
Interpretation services are provided, on request, to persons with a hearing disability, subject to the availability of 
interpreters. 
 
Those who wish to partake in the questions and comments period should register within 30 minutes of the meeting, or 
contact the Direction du greffe. The background document may be consulted at any Accès Montréal or borough office, 
and at the Direction du greffe. They are also available at: ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions and at 
www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/biblio. 
 
Information:  Direction du greffe 

Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions 
275, rue Notre-Dame Est, R-134 
Montréal, QC H2Y 1C6 
514-872-3770   
514-872-5655 (fax) 
www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions 
commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 

 
  
 
 

DATE DE PARUTION: LE JEUDI 20 MAI 2010,  THE GAZETTE 
 


